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Chronology: 
November 22, 2010 AHM received the opening resume for Preliminary 

Evaluation (PE10-047) from NHTSA. 
 
November 24, 2010 AHM received the Preliminary Evaluation Information 

Request from NHTSA. 
 
 January 14, 2011 AHM responded to PE10-047 with the determination that 

HUM CR-V production was not susceptible to this 
condition. 

 
April 12, 2011 AHM received the opening resume for Engineering 

Analysis (EA11-004) from NHTSA. 
 
April 18, 2011 AHM received the closing resume for Preliminary 

Evaluation (PE10-047) from NHTSA. 
 
July 1, 2011 AHM was notified through Honda Auto Customer Service 

of a fire in the master window switch area of a 2006 CR-V. 
 
 August 10, 2011 Honda completed the analysis of the HUM produced CR-V 

window switch. It is determined that excessive heat in the 
switch will produce melting. Once the melting starts, the 
switch will then drop down in the door liner, thus 
extinguishing the heat and the chance for a fire. 

  
 August 24, 2011 AHM submitted final reply to NHTSA for PE10-047, stating 

that the failure mode of the window switches was due to 
water intrusion from usage in extreme conditions. Melting 
damage can occur, but a fire cannot. 

 
 October 26, 2011 Phone call held between AHM and ODI (NHTSA Office of 

Defects Investigation) to discuss additional vehicle fire 
questions. 

 
 November 2, 2011 Follow-up meeting held between AHM and ODI. AHM 

indicated that failed parts were not available for 
investigation; therefore, the source of fire could not be 
determined at that time. 

 
 December 14, 2011 AHM was notified through NHTSA VOQ (Vehicle Owner’s 

Questionnaire) of a fire in the master switch area of a 2006 
CR-V. 

  
 March 9, 2012 AHM received the Engineering Analysis (EA11-004) 

Information Request from NHTSA. 
 
 April 27, 2012 AHM submitted response to EA11-004. 

 
 




